
Windsor Central Unified Union School District 

Board of Directors Special Meeting 

May 23, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 

Virtual Zoom meeting recording 

 

Board Members Present: 

Barnard:       Pomfret: 

  Carin Park       Bob Crean  

  Bryce Sammel       Lydia Locke  

Bridgewater:       Reading: 

  Lara Bowers        Anna Sessa 

Matthew Hough          

Killington:       Woodstock: 

  Jim Haff       Keri Bristow 

          Todd Ulman 

Plymouth:        Sam DiNatale 

  Elliot Rubin       PJ Eames   

  Jay Moore         

           

Superintendent: Sherry Sousa 

Director of Finance & Operations: Jim Fenn 

Recording Secretary: Rayna Bishop 

 

1. Bryce Sammel called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m., when a quorum was obtained. 

2. Amendments to the Agenda: welcome new Bridgewater representative Lara Bowers. 

3. Public comment: none. 

4. Executive Session: Motion to enter executive session at 7:04 p.m. for the purpose of discussing contracts. 

Moved: Keri Bristow; seconded: Anna Sessa. All in favor. 

5. The board exited their executive session at 8:06 p.m. Motion to support Superintendent Sousa’s 

recommendation to increase administrative salaries. Moved: Anna Sessa. Seconded: Jim Haff. All in favor. 

6. Motion to adjourn at 8:07 p.m. Moved: Jim Haff; seconded: Sam DiNatale. All in favor. 

 

https://wcsu-net.zoom.us/rec/play/WnfRQL4WAJLzuzIs-Vm41ZK8IO8khpFpLqe0r3AyhV4P1xq1ruT2KYluRD1T34H6BByzERD6rCOeae6V.xYbGoV0fCkkM6c0i
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